
'...He is able to save completely those who come to
God through Him,

because He always lives to intercede for them.'
- Hebrews 7:25
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 Prayer Focus

Thank the Lord...

For all the new staff who have come to work across our homes and schemes in
2021. Thank Him in particular for the recent appointment of Rali as the new
Registered Care Manager at Middlefields House
For the blessing that all the older Christians who live with us are to each other
and to our staff
That the issue of social care funding is gaining greater prominence in the
headlines, and that our CEO Stephen Hammersley has had opportunities to
speak about this in the media

Ask the Lord...

Right now Jesus is in Heaven interceding for all who trust in Him. We hope this
amazing truth uplifts you as you lift up the work of our organisation in prayer!

To be very close to anyone who is grieving and for whom Christmas without a
loved one will be difficult, that they would be comforted by the message of
hope that Jesus brings
That lots of older people would be blessed by the resources we create
To keep everyone who lives with us safe and to help our staff as they continue
to manage the challenges posed by the pandemic


